
 
 

March 31, 2008 
 
 
 
 
 
To the Honorable Common Council 
  Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
 File No. 071612 approves a Purchase and Sale Agreement with Eaton Corporation for the 
acquisition of the property at 3020 West Congress Street for expansion of a Department of Public Works 
Sanitation District Office and garage at 3021 West Ruby Avenue, in the 1st Aldermanic District.  
 
 Adoption of this file will authorize acquisition of a privately owned property for expansion of a 
municipal facility. 
 
 Since there is no municipal need for this property, the City Plan Commission at its regular meeting 
on March 31, 2008, recommended approval of the subject file. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux 
Executive Secretary 

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
 
cc: Real Estate 


